
Vincent Van Grow!
‘Number and Place Value’ is our 
first 
focus in Maths. We will be looking at 
the following areas: 
Recapping number bonds to 10 and 
20.
Identifying tens and units in 
numbers.
Addition and subtraction.

In English we will be introducing ‘talk for 
writing’ and looking at a Model Text based on 

‘Camille and the Sunflowers’, building up to 
write our own character description.

Our Science is based on the human 
body as well as what animals (including 

humans) need to survive! We will be 
looking at interesting things such as 

the human skeleton and the digestive 
system!

In Geography this term, we will be using 
maps and atlases to locate and identify 

different places. We will use simple 
fieldwork to study our school grounds.

Our Art this term is based on ‘colour and 
shape’. We will be colour mixing, drawing 

geometric shapes, using natural objects to 
draw organic shapes, creating sculptures with 

paper and wire, working as a team 

Our first PSHE unit is called ‘Being Me in 
My  World.’ Within this unit, the children 
will spend time thinking and talking about 
the upcoming year; hopes and targets 
will be shared and each class will create 
its every own ‘learning charter!’
In RE, the children will be thinking about 
kindness and will be considering the big 
question: Is it possible to be kind to 
everyone all of the time?

PE, Computing and Music

The first sport we will be tackling 
is 
football with Mr Avery and Miss 
Dunton. We will be practicing 
our skills and our teamwork! We 
will also be doing exciting 
Gymnastics lessons with Mr P 
focussing on rolls and travelling.

In Computing, we will be looking 
at Data Handling with Mr Poston, 
organising data into charts and 

using simple formulae.

In Music, with Mr Avery, we will be 
continuing with our learning on 

tuned percussion using the 
boomwhackers and steel drums.


